To:

Board Members

City of Ann Arbor

Zoning Board of Approval

As a Property and/or Business Owner or Business Manager on West Stadium,
we the undersigned, recommend your approval for increased signage at 2275
W. Stadium. The owners request is less than is customary for retail iocations
and is very reasonable. Further it is imperative 1o the success of any retail tenant
who would occupy the space.
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To: Board Members

City of Ann Arbor

Zoning Board of Approval

As a Property and/or Business Owner or Business Manager on West Stadium,
we the undersigned, recommend your approval for increased signage at 2275
W. Stadium. The owners request is less than is customary for retail locations

and is very reasonable. Further it is imperalive to the success of any retail tenant
who would occupy the space.
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To: Board Members
City of Ann Arbor
Zoning Board of Approval

As a long time business owner in Ann Arbor, | firmly recommend your approval for increased
signage at 2275 W. Stadium. The owners request is less than is customary for retail locations
and is very reasonable. | can’t imagine why their request would be denied.

Regards:

Mark lune
Owner
Mark’s Coney Isiand




To: Board Members
Zoning Board of Approval

As a business and property owner on West Stadium I know the value of signage. Bela has shared with me the
signage that he is requesting the variance for and I believe that it is the mininum signage that would allow for
business identification. Any smaller would be worthless.

I strongly recommend approving his request for a variance.
)

Jemick B. Oxcw
Onyx Managemén: LLC

Managing parfrer
734-368-6500




